
                                                     GREENSBORO PLANNING COMMISSION (GPC) 

                                                           Minutes of October 22, 2012, Meeting 

Present: Phil Gray, Mark Snyder, Linda Romans, Willie Smith and Diana Griffiths.  Also present: Admin. 

Officer Kristen Leahy 

Called to Order: 7.00pm 

The Minutes of the October 8th, 2012, meeting were approved unanimously. 

The three proposed By-law amendments, presented initially by Kristen at the October 8 GPC meeting, 

were discussed. Phil suggested additions/changes to the language in two of the amendments, and the 

changes were accepted by the other GPC members. Phil then motioned final acceptance of the 

proposed amendments, Mark seconded, and the motion was carried unanimously. 

Based upon Kristen’s recommendation, the GPC decided to hold a public meeting on Monday December 

10th, 2012, in the Collier Room of the Town Hall to discuss the proposed By-law amendments. The GPC 

will then get together immediately following in order to implement any desirable changes suggested at 

the meeting. Phil will inform the Greensboro Association (GA) of the proposed By-law amendments, and 

will also let the GA know about the December 10 meeting. 

Kristen will ask the Select Board to put the By-law amendments on its agenda for its meeting on 

December 12th 2012. This will enable the Board to schedule a Public Hearing  in mid to late January 

2013 in time for a final decision on the amendments to be made at the March 2013 Town Meeting. 

The updated Town Plan will be reviewed by the Select Board at its meeting on November 28, 2012. In 

view of his impending absence from Greensboro on that date, Phil asked Mark to represent the GPC at 

that meeting, and Mark agreed to do this. 

The GPC then agreed to schedule its next meetings to begin review of additional proposed By-law 

amendments on Monday January 14th and Monday January 28th, 2013. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7.50pm. 

Respectfully submitted 

Diana Griffiths                                                                                                                                                                                               

Secretary, Greensboro Planning Commission 


